From: Rebecca Dunlop
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica Proposal

Date: 06 September 2023 17:14:53

Dear Sir,

I have read with interest the responses to the information provided by interested parties and I can confirm that this has not in anyway changed my opinion that this scheme should not be happening.

The development would be a hugely unsuitable scheme for the area.

Whilst I am mindful that we do have an energy crisis on our hands, I do not believe that putting a huge amount of solar panels and batteries on good agricultural land is the way forward. Surely, the place for solar panels is on brownfield sites and roof space, not destroying our countryside, wildlife and farming.

My husband and I have a racing stables in Newmarket and are joining up to the West Suffolk scheme to place solar panels on industrial roofs, I believe that this is a good scheme and will not impact on the countryside and farming..

We are very worried about the Sunnica plan which will change the historic town of Newmarket and the surrounding area for ever.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Dunlop Ed Dunlop Racing La Grange Stables Fordham Road Newmarket Suffolk CB8 7AA